Minutes of the Meeting of the Royal Naval Writers’ Association (RNWA)
held at the RNA Gosport Branch at 19:15
Thursday 15" January 2015

Present: -  Colin Hughes President (CH)
George Mytom-Hart BEM  Treasurer (GMH)
Les Heyhoe Secretary/Membership (LH)
Mike Moncur Committee (MM)
Philip Allen MBE Committee (PA)
Absent: - Roland Carter Committee (RC)
1. Minutes

The minutes of the meeting held on the 20™ November 2014 were taken as read.
2. Deaths

No member’s deaths were reported — good health for the New Year to all members, let’s keep it
that way.

3. Treasurer’s Report

GMH advised the committee that as at the date of the meeting funds held were £3,224.02 MM &
PA had recently completed the annual accounts audit and all was very satisfactory. BZ to GMH.

4. Membership

No new members but enquiries had been made so hopefully these will result in new members
during the next couple of months. The following remain as outstanding 2014 contributions due:-

Doreen Shaw Reminder letters issued 17/2/15 & 22/12/14
Alun Watts As above
Trevor Elliott As above
Nicola Gent As above
Stacey Monaghan As above
Constance Malik As above
Barrie Cox-Dacre As above
Derek H Bridge As above
Terry Casey As above
Stephen Gott Reminder letters issued 17/2/15 & 22/12/14

Final reminder of copy letter 17/2/15 to be issued with March Newsletter and if no payment
received then no further communications will be posted and lapsed membership in January 2016.

5. Any Other Business
Reunion Dinner 2015 — CH would contact RNHQ and ascertain a potential Guest of Honour.

There being no further business the meeting closed at 20:15 — Next Meeting 19/03/2015 @ 19:00
Advance apologies: Les Heyhoe (LH)

Les Heyhoe RNWA Secretary / Membership
Email: les@heyhoe.com / 02392 357181
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